
NEWSLETTER
K I M  F A M I L Y  I N  C O S T A  R I C A  

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR PRAYERS 
To all our prayer partners and supporters in Christ! Thank you 
and without your prayers and missions giving we would not be 
able to do what we do for the kingdom of God. Always 
remember that you are a sending missionary to the Dominican 
Republic! We have been studying Spanish and the culture here 
at Costa Rica, and we have also connected with ChildHope 
School Tori Malians Piedad. We helped organized services to 
impact the children for Christ with teaching the Word of God, 
games, and worship. We have also in the following week, 
taught Tae Kwon Do and blessed them. We had an exciting 
couple of months learning the culture and language here in 
Cost Rica.  There are many other schools like this school that 
needs your prayers, please keep the children in your prayers 
that God would raise up the next generation to impact Costa 
Rica and around all Latin America areas.  
 

THE READINESS OF HEART
The readiness of the heart of the people in Costa Rica is 
amazingly ready for the harvest! When you visit and 
experience the readiness of the people you will go 
back to the truth where Jesus spoke the word “the 
harvest is plentiful but the workers are few.” Matt 9:37
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THE CALL  AND PRAYER REQUEST 

THATS WHY WE ARE SENT!

We love what we do for the kingdom of God! Used for his 
purpose and for His mission, so that all can hear the good news 
of the Gospel! We need your prayers continually for it is a battle 
field here and everywhere where the truth of the Word of God is 
being proclaimed.  We have a network of missionaries that we 
work with here in Cincel to go where God leads us to minister. We 
continually need your prayers and missions giving that will 
continue the work of God here and in the Dominican Republic. 
We want to take a moment and thank you all for your prayers and 
missions giving, and being a faithful sending missionary. We 
love you all and miss you all but the work of God must continue.  

1. Please continue to pray for the empowerment of the Holy 
Spirit and leading. 
2. We need your prayer for physical health of our family, we have 
been sick for past couple of months and we need your prayer for 
protection and be focused. 
3. We need your prayers for the Work of God to reach people’s 
lives and build a relationship with Christ. (People being saved). 
4. We need you to pray for the next generation of Costa Rica’s 
youth to know and to find  an intimate relationship with Christ. 

PRAYER REQUEST 
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